Trustees Meeting for Vernon Grove Cemetery Wednesday Aug.16, 2017

Meeting was called to order by Maryann Fiske in the absence of Jamie Luchini. Ron Gray was also absent. Present were Lyn Lovell, Harry Shahnamian and Scott Vecchiolla. Minutes of the last meeting were read and accepted on a motion by Scott Vecchiolla and seconded by Maryann Fiske. The bills were reviewed and signed.

New Business:

1.Motion was made by Scott Vecchiolla seconded by Harry Shahnamian to raise the price of burials \$50.00. voted unanimous

Next meeting will be Sept. 20th at 6:00pm. at the Town Hall. Meeting was adjourned 6:30.

Respectfully submitted,

Lyn Lovell, Secretary